
Disclaimer:
Physiotherapy Department, North District Hospital will routinely
provide up-to-date information onto this website. This website is for
general informational purposes only and should not be treated as a
substitute for any form of professional medical advice, diagnosis or
treatment. Please seek medical attention immediately if there is any
health concern. Physiotherapy Department, North District Hospital
holds no liability for any form of exercise performed without
professional consultation. Should you have any doubts please
consult your professional physiotherapist beforehand.
Physiotherapy Department, North District Hospital takes no liability
for any kind of direct, indirect, implied, special, accidental and any
other form of losses or damages caused by the information provided
on this website. Physiotherapy Department, North District Hospital
takes no liability for any form of unintended inaccuracies on this
website.
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